
CITY OF GROSSE POINTE WOODS 

Building Department 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE:  March 15, 2022 

TO:   Planning Commission 

FROM:  Gene Tutag, Building Official 

SUBJECT:  Chene-Trombley Park – Project Presentation 

In your packets you will find the Chene-Trombley Park project master plan design package as well 

as the current pricing estimate submitted by Stucky Vitale Architects.  

John Vitale of Stucky Vitale Architects will be making a presentation on the Chene-Trombley Park 

project.  

Frank Schulte, City Administrator, will also be presenting on behalf of the Chene-Trombley Park 

project and the logistics of the project.   

 


